
          No.___________________ 

 

 

TOPIC:   Memorandum of Understanding Between United ISD and Laredo College  

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Rebecca Coss-Morales      OF: Asst. Superintendent for Administration 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD: 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   June 13, 2023    

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 

 

Laredo College and United ISD hereby agree to cooperate and work sincerely with each other 

to provide internship program(s), whereby candidates may obtain a Bachelor of Applied Science 

degree in Organizational Leadership from the College, partly as a result of the field experience 

gained at the UISD through an internship program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

INFORMATIONAL ITEM 


